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Dear NC utilities commissioners,

SEP 0 S 2017

Clerk's Office
N.C. Utilities Commission

Please do all you can to protect the Terra Ceia
community from Wilkinson Solar. They continue
to not tell the whole truth and keep this community
uninformed. Posted in the docket 8-30-17 is a

confidential agreement that four land owners and
the Terra Ceia school are now satisfied. At the

coimty commissioners meeting September 5th,
Mrs. Montgomery states "representative from
TCCS and residents have reached an agreement". I
only see four signatures and the school posted in
the docket. What about other concerned citizens

and the Delta City community of 300 people? Do
we not matter? We live in a small community and
there are a lot of rumors. According to Mrs
Montgomery "Wilkinson Solar LLC will be '
revising its plan for locating certain components of
this project" When will the citizens be made aware
of these changes? When construction starts? New
land owners that were not in the original plan have
admitted to signing leases for solar panels and
there are rumors that the substation is being
moved. When will the other concemed citizens

that may be affected by all the changes and not
know the changes be notified. Shouldn't Wilkinson
Solar have to show the Utilities Commission and

the citizens of Terra Ceia an updated plan and map
before this project order is approved by your
department.

Kristina Beasley

Thank you.


